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President’s Report –Courtney Healey

Board of Governors Report—I submitted by Board report on Monday.  It included information about the new President and Vice President Elect, other elections information, City/CSU news, information on the student fee package, and a student body update.  I also noted the campus media’s recent coverage noting the positive and negative.  The report was for the May 3rd meeting.  
Board Evaluation Committee—Wednesday April 12th I will be meeting with the Board of Governors evaluation committee to discuss Dr. Penley.  

New Budget—Jon, Jason G, Sadie, and I met for 6 hours on Sunday to work on their new budget.
SFRB Presentation—Jon, Jason Green, Sadie and I presented to the SFRB on Monday.  We are going full steam ahead to finish their budget.
Athletic Director—We have a new AD!  Look for details at Senate.
VPR Search—We are narrowing the group of candidates as we did reference checks the last couple of weeks.  We are now trying to schedule airport interviews and do offline reference checks.
ASAP Interviews—I have had 3 applicants for coordinator positions in ASAP.  As some of you may know, ASAP will be undergoing significant changes next year.  The idea is to move ASAP under Campus Activities and contract their services through ASCSU.  We will keep you posted, but also feel free to ask the new President-Elect about plans for ASAP.
Meeting with City/CSU Liaison—Courtney P. and I met with Melissa Emerson just to get on the same page with eachother.  We will also meet again at the CSU/City Liaison meeting on Thursday.
CSUnity—Thanks to all who participated in CSUnity.  It was a lot of fun!  To those of you who signed up and did not show up I am very disappointed so expect to hear from me.

Transfort Contract—Please let me know if you have thoughts on this contract as it will likely not be concluded prior to the last senate meeting. 
Vice President’s Report –Jon Muller

An extra reminder to everyone that has told me about forthcoming legislation: after tomorrow there are only three senate sessions left.  Please, oh please, plan accordingly.

SFRB has heard all of the spring presentations as of yesterday.  We will be voting on the overall fee package next Monday and bringing our recommendation to the Senate next Wednesday.  Fair warning – this piece of legislation is long.  I’m talking double digit page numbers here.  Something in excess of 50 whereas clauses.  Look for it.

Courtney and I have helped the Pres and VP Elect put together their budget and are advising them through the budgeting process.  Next we will be helping them put together their job descriptions.  These two are extremely busy with their transition period, finishing out their current terms and being full time students.  I’m sure they could use any encouragement that you all have to offer.

I have begun writing my end of year reports.  These include the VP report, the Senate report and the SFRB report.  I should be finished with these as finals come to a close.

In case you have yet to hear, CSU announced today who the next Athletic Director for the university is.  Check out GoRams.com to see who it is.

Finance Director –Luke Brunner

Student Funding Board Last Week
We had a busy, but efficient meeting last week.  We heard five groups and allocated the following amounts to each:

- Japanese Student Association             $437.50

- Society for Conservation Biology         $286.00

- Spanish Club                                      $7,208.00

- Finding Racial and Economic Equality  $373.00

- Palestinian Student Association           $1,270.00

Student Funding Board This Week
Currently, we have one student group on the agenda, Student Fire Fighter Association.  After that budget is heard, we will be hearing the 2006-2007 fiscal budget presented by Jason and Sadie.  Our board will give recommendations on the budget, then it will be heard before the senate on Wednesday, April 19.

Other Work Related Issues
The rest of my spare time has been spent revising the excel spreadsheet used to show the ASCSU fiscal budget.  The previous one had no continuity and was not organized by account number.  It is now working perfectly and everything should be good to go from here on out.

Academic Director –Misty Lenard

The Committee on Teaching and Learning will be meeting this Wednesday from 3-4.
 

Don't forget that textbook orders from professors are due this weekend!!!!! TELL YOUR PROFESSORS!!!!

Advocacy Director –Jason Green

I am continuing to finalize things and secure a panel for the “Diversity in the Curriculum Forum” which will be held on Tuesday, April 18th from 6:30-8pm in the Senate Chambers. Also, I am finalizing the planning for the Advocacy Appreciation Reception that will be on Wednesday, April 19th in the University Club form 3-5pm and the invitations went out today to invite some student affairs staff members and other faculty.

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITES:

The Diversity Advocate Council will be meeting this week on April 13th in the ASCSU office from 4-5pm. 

IMPORTANT DATES:

Black Student Services

· The Office Of Black Student Services 22nd Annual Awards Ceremony "In Pursuit of Excellence" - Saturday, April 29, 2006 1:00pm in the Middle-West Ballroom
El Centro
· El Centro's Annual Awards Banquet - Friday, April 28th, 7-9PM in 210 Lory Student Center (contact Shirley Guitron)
Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual, Transgender Student Services

· Friday Movie: “Treading Water”- April 14th – 10:00a & 3:00p in the GLBT office (214 LSC)
Office of Women’s Programs and Studies

· Women at Noon-“Women Rise Up: Asserting Ourselves and our Ideas through Effective Communication Strategies”- April 12th -LSC room 220-222
· Women at Noon- “Broadening Horizons: Women Helping Women” April 19th- LSC room 220-222
A/PASS

· Asian Fest- April 19th- April 27th- see calendar for events
Native America Student Services

· NASS Graduation Reception - Thursday, April 13, 2006, 5-7:30pm in Ammons Hall (contact Ty Smith)
Diversity in the Curriculum Forum- April 18th at 6:30p in the Senate Chambers

Advocacy Appreciation Reception- April 19th from 3-5pm in the University Club
Palestinian Awareness Week- April 17th- April 21st
Afghanistan International Night- April 29th from 7:00 – 8:30pm at the Fort Collins Mennonite Fellowship, 300 E. Oak St. (in Old Town, on the NE corner of Oak and Matthews, just north of Library Park)
Community Affairs Director –Courtney Pryzybylski

Leadership Development Director –Abby Pfisterer

We are now at the two week countdown to the high school leadership conference!  Things are getting tense, anxieties are rising, and we still have the utmost confidence that it will be the best to date.  Once again, like I asked last week, if you are an alumni from a local high school and are able to visit and promote the conference, please let me know as soon as you possibly can.  We can really use some extra help in getting people actually out to the schools.  Thanks!  

For I-Ball, thank you so much to those of you who have already gotten pictures to me.  I am starting to gather quite the pile of photos, but I still want pictures from everyone.  Also, if there is a branch that would like to do a presentation at I-Ball, please let me know.  So far we have scheduled in time for Senate, Cabinet, SFB, SFRB, Judicial and ASAP.  Am I missing anyone?  For those of you we have already accounted for, how much time will you need?  

Otherwise, RLT is running as always.  Last week Assistant Director Bostick did a fantastic job of presenting the touchy issue of privilege and gender in leadership.  We think it was an effective topic for the Ram Leaders to ponder and hope it will augment their future endeavors.  

Legislative Affairs Director –Alec Jeffries

Marketing Director –Nic Redavid

Handbook/Planner – The cover design was brought before Senate last week, and the files have all been put in the mail to go to print. Finishing up some finances stuff and some work with the Student Code of Conduct that will be in it. We might be reducing the number of pages. 

 

Moby Show – Contract is signed, marketing is up, BUY TICKETS. We are beginning round two of marketing tomorrow. Look for Plaza events on April 12th and 17th with radio stations. Posters for the event should be on display around town, and people will be out in Old Town this weekend. All seems to be going well. If you have any questions about the concert, please direct them towards Heike Mannix or Mary Branton-Housley. 

 

Elections – We had just over 20% voter turnout, which is very good compared to the national average. We didn’t hit the 25% goal, but did well none the less. The winners have picked up their prizes, and things are pretty much wrapped up. 

 

Poster Series – It’s coming up! Submissions are due April 14th. Senate will decide on the artwork at the April 19th meeting. 

 

Trend Survey – The survey is in the process of being formatted using Student Voice. Emails should go out in the next few weeks to students. It is a little longer this year, but the questions are far more informative and will be of much better help to campus.

Housing Ordinances Education – We have the education event on the plaza next Monday and Tuesday, immediately before the Housing Fair on Wednesday and Thursday. Look to Dir. Pryzybylski and Assoc. Dir. Donaldson for more info.

 

CSUnity – Thanks to everyone that participated, and to Assoc. Dir. Fisher for putting it all together. It went well, and everyone had a good time. 

 
CSU Idol – Associate Director Trenholm is working on the Finals stuff for CSU Idol which is this Friday. I’ll be judging, so come see the final act and my fun comments!!!

Green and Gold Week – ASAP is planning the event and Associate Director Donaldson is working on the marketing. 
RamRide Director –Kevin McBeth

Student Services Director –Brett Dobinsky
ASAP Director 
Judicial Report –Joy Ahrens

